
Inclement Weather Policy
 
It is rare that The Pediatric Clinic must close due to inclement weather conditions 
or for any other reason. When such circumstances arise, if you have an 
appointment, we will make every effort to contact you by phone. Closings will be 
announced on WORG, by Facebook, and on our website.
 
Keeping your contact information current will aid us in such situations.
 
If you call our office and we are closed - for inclement weather, a holiday, on 
weekends or it is after hours - a health care provider remains available for 
telephone advice. Call the tRMC hospital operator at 803-395-2200 to have 
contact us.
 


